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Circular 
 

All the Students are hereby informed that as per the Government of India 
(GOI) instructions dated 24.03.2020, college shall remain closed up to 
14.04.2020. The students are advised to avoid travelling, maintain social 
distances and stay safe at home. 
 
Please keep checking the college website for any further updates. 
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